
City of Alpena 

News Release of April 18, 2017 

Second Avenue Bridge Closure 

Beginning on Saturday, April 22, 2017, the Second Avenue 
Bridge will be closed to all pedestrian and vehicular traffic  in 
coordination with the ongoing maintenance work being 
performed on the bridge.    

This process will interrupt all traffic; therefore, commuters 
are asked to plan accordingly.  Detour signage will be in 
place to reroute traffic.  All local businesses will remain open 
and can be  accessed via the detour route. 

This is the first phase of a two-phase closure which shall occur 
as follows: 

Full Closure and Detour: 
Saturday, April 22 to Friday, May 5 

Open to traffic: 
Saturday, May 6 to Sunday, May 14 

Full Closure and Detour: 
Monday, May 15 to Friday, May 26 

These time frames could be extended if weather or construction 
delays occur.  Your cooperation and patience are appreciated 
during this time.  

Additional news releases will be issued as each phase begins. 
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